
 

 

 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE 
THE CITY OF SAMMAMISH CITY COUNCIL 

Surface Water Management Fee Adjustment 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Sammamish City Council will hold a public hearing 
regarding a proposed increase to the current Surface Water Management Fees and associated 
Surface Water Management System Development Charges.  A copy of the proposed changes 
are available to residents upon request.   
 
HEARING SCHEDULE:  A public hearing before City of Sammamish City Council will be held on 
November 6, 2012 as part of the Regular Meeting starting at 6:30 PM at the Sammamish City 
Hall, 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA 98075. 
 
CITY CONTACT AND PUBLIC COMMENTS SUBMITTED TO:  City Clerk, City of Sammamish, 801 
228th Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA 98075.  Surface Water Management Fees,  staff contact is 
Laura Philpot, Public Works Director, phone 425- 295-0500; for the City Council, staff contact is 
Melonie Anderson, City Clerk, (425) 295-0511 or via email at manderson@ci.sammamish.wa.us.  
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